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All are welcomed!
We are a group of parents who will meet once a month to discuss various topics that involve our middle school community.
There will be time to ask the principal questions.
MMS Parents will have opportunities to meet one another, get comfortable with the school and staff, and support each other’s common goals.
Please feel welcome to start attending the monthly parent meetings, volunteer a few hours in a classroom, or share your ideas on future projects.

Our online catalog contains over 75,000 titles! 
Check it out and reserve the title of your choice on our Web site at www.southridgevideo.com
Our First meeting will be:
 Thursday October 19th at 6 pm.
Meetings will continue to be the third Thursday of every month unless the group determines there is a better night.
When parents are involved…
Grades and test scores improve
There are fewer discipline problems at school and home
Kids are less likely to use alcohol and other drugs
Middle school students are more likely to continue on and graduate from high school

Think your kids are too old to need your help at school?


